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Susan Bonnell

From: Joyce Penney

Sent: Friday, November 02, 2007 2:25 PM

To: Executive Team Eastern Health May 2005; Alice Collins (alicec@mun.ca); Barbara

Roebothan (broeboth@mun.ca); David Duffett (Business Fax); David Hiscock

(davidh@personainternet.com); dean.medicine@mun.ca; Earl R. Elliott

(midway.elliott@nf.sympatico.ca); Ed Drover (ed.drover@freedom55financial.com); Frank

Davis (fdavis@nfld.net); Hubert McGrath (h-r.mcgrath@nf.sympatico.ca); Joan Dawe

(jddawe@nf.sympatico.ca.); Joyce Penney (Joyce.penney@easternhealth.ca); Lewis Cole

(pearl.lew@nf.sympatico.ca); Louise Jones (Louise.Jones@easternhealth.ca); Marjorie
Gibbons (marjorie.gibbons@nf.sympatico.ca); Primrose Bishop

(primrose.bishop@nf.sympatico.ca); Regina Bailey (rbailey@persona.ca); Rowena Bryans

(rbryans@persona.ca); S. Hicks (shicks@mun.ca); Sister Charlotte Fitzpatrick

(cftzptrck@hotmail.com); Wayne Bolt (wayne.bolt@townofgrandbank.net); William Boyd

(wboyd@wob.nf.ca)

Subject: Prepared Statement of Response from CEO in response to the DoH&CS Press Release re

ER/PR Database

Attachments: statement nov 2 2007.doc

Forwarded on behalf of Louise Jones

Trustees/Executive

Attached is a copy of the prepared statement of response to the Department of Health and

Community Services Press Release in the event the organization receives inquires from the

media.

Thanks, Louise

Joyce

Joyce Penney, Executive Assistant

President and Chief Executive Officer

Eastern Health, Administrative Office

Waterford Bridge Road

St. John's, NL

A1E4J8

Joyce.Penney@easternheallh.ca

709-777-1330/709-777-1301

709-777-1302 (Fax)

From: Susan Bonnell

Sent: Friday, November 02, 2007 2:21 PM

To: Joyce Penney

5/21/2008
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Eastern

Health

Statement in response to the

Department of Health and Community Services Press Release

November 2,2007

"Eastern Health has been working with the Newfoundland and Labrador Centre for Health

Information (NLCHI) and the Department of Health and Community Services on developing

the ER/PR database to prepare for the work of the Commission of Inquiry. Out of respect for

that, we will address any issues arising from the database through the public process of the

Commission.

"Right now our primary focus is on ensuring that any individuals who need to be notified as a

result of the database will be notified.

"We recognize that effective database management is a key issue for this organization. This is

why we have identified information technology investment and decision support systems as

two of our top three budget requests to government for 2008-2009."

Louise Jones

Interim President and CEO

Eastern Health
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